
The month has been focused on our Budget challenges and as a consequence much media attention has 
been devoted to it. 
Interviews were conducted with Omni, CP24, City News, CFTO, 680 Radio, The Catholic Register, Lifesite, 
CBC TV and morning radio. 
 
Calls were made to Toronto Parking Authority for partnership opportunities. Staff is following up on 
those initial contacts. 
 
Dealt with the City/Board of Health controversy concerning our appointee, Trustee Kennedy and the 
media following that issue. 
 
Meet with Reboot Canada on the 18th to look for further opportunities to benefit our schools. 
 
Remarks for the exemplary Practice Awards and the launch of the Pastoral Plan. 
 


